
Climate Change discussions at Open Day January 26th 
2020 12 noon – 1 p.m 
	
Working	lunch	to	discuss	global	warming	and	actions	to	be	taken	by	an	inter-
parish	group	with	home-made	soup,	bread	buns,	Lurpak	and	a	glass	of	water	
was	served	at	£5	per	head	
Present:	PW,	DT,	RD,	PG,	SD,	TD,	CF,RF	PT,	DB,	TJ,	BJ,	CJ,	(13	FOR	12	NOON)	
and	others.....	
28	PEOPLE	HAD	LUNCH	@	£5	PER	HEAD.		
A	mounted	display	of	both	the	children’s	work	and	recent	press	articles	
showing	how	local	communities	and	business	are	reacting	to	the	global	threat.	
DB	provided	lots	of	information	of	the	children’s	involvement	with	global	
warming,	plastic	overuse,	to	stop	greenhouse	gas	emissions	etc.	
RD	suggested	giving	monthly	plastic	free	tips	in	the	Slaley	News	
TJ	as	the	Community	Shop	environment	buyer	gave	some	background.	
PW	reported	the	poor	response	to	the	parish	Litter	Pick	organised	by	the	PC	
since	2004.		Litter	in	the	Forestry.		Protection	of	Wildlife	at	Ladycross.		Also	
the	Commemoration	Hall	was	considering	an	outside	tap	for	people	to	refill	
their	water	whilst	walking,	cycling	or	even	driving	past	–	cut	down	by	reusing	
plastic	bottles.	
DT	spoke	of	more	recycling	in	the	parish,	especially	INSIDE	THE	
Commemoration	Hall	kitchen	which	currently	has	1	red	bin	and	everything	
goes	into	that	for	landfill.		Electric	charging	points	were	also	discussed	
SD	asked	about	a	possible	site	for	a	Community	Orchard	–	government	
funding	was	explained	–	the	history	behind	Juliett’s	Wood	was	discussed.	
SB	asked	about	fertiliser	for	fruit	trees	–	waste	land	was	often	starved	of	soil	
goodness	for	growing	trees	
 


